
Interbasin Compact Committee 
Basin Roundtables 

 

Meeting Notice 
 

A meeting of the Rio Grande Interbasin Roundtable, formed under the 
Colorado Water for the 21st Century Act, will be held: 
 
Date:     Tuesday,   October 12, 2010 

Time:    2:00 to 5:00 P.M.      

Location:    Student Center, First Floor 
                      Adams State College 
                      1st Street, Alamosa 
__________________________________________________________________________ 

 
The purpose of the Roundtable is to have a forum where water issues of 
the Rio Grande Basin, and the State, can be discussed by interested 
parties.  The Members of the Public are encouraged to attend and 
participate in the proceedings. 
 
Items on the Agenda Include: 
 

 The Rio Grande Compact Flows – Craig Cotton,  
                                      Colorado Division of Water Resources   

 

 McDonald Ditch Diversion Feasibility Study - Request for 
Funds – McDonald Ditch Company / Rio Grande Headwaters 
Restoration Project  
 

 Phase III Manassa Land & Irrigation – Conejos North Branch 
Water  Conservation and Management – Request for Funds 
 

 Report from the Interbasin Compact Committee  
 

The Public and Students are encouraged to attend this Meeting.   
 

Refreshments will be available. 

For more information, and background information contact:  
Mike Gibson, Chair, Rio Grande Interbasin Roundtable @ 719-589-2230 


